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NOTICE 
 

 

This is to inform all concerned that the college will remain 

closed from 05th June, 2024 to 20th June, 2024 as per the University of 

North Bengal Notice Ref. No. 1288/R-24 dated 02-05-2024 for Summer 

recess. However, the office will be remaining open during the above period 

with skeleton staff for daily internal official works.  
 

     

      

                                                                                                             

                                                                                                                   Principal 

               NBS Mahavidyalaya, Jaigaon. 

 

 

 


